
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                               27th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are already on week 3 of Phonics teaching in Year 1 and the children are picking their new 
sounds and letters really quickly. You may remember that last year you had the opportunity to 
purchase flashcards to support your child at home. This year we would like to invite you to purchase 
a further pack of Phonics cards to support with the new sounds that your child will be learning in 
Year 1. We are able to offer these packs to Year One parents at a reduced cost of £7.99 (Includes £1 
parent pay charge).  

Please fill in the following survey to order your flashcards and payment will be added to parent pay. 

 

https://forms.gle/UgMZ9H94A7jc5Jet6 
 

The flashcards will be really useful to help you to support your child at home. I will share lots of 
ideas for how you can use the flashcards to support during the Parents Phonics Meeting on 4th 
October.  

As always, thank you so much for your ongoing support.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 
Mrs Buckley 

Early Years Lead/ Early Reading Lead 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed…To be the 
best me I can be.  
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